
Clerks Report for 5th September 2023 

1. The locum Clerk had added the issues of the damaged bridge at the bottom of Stonehurst Lane 

and the reflective sign still being down at the A272/A267 junction to the SLR meeting agenda. 

2. The locum Clerk had commissioned the hedge and brambles at the playing field to be trimmed 

by the contractor who maintains the playing field as agreed by the neighbour. 

3. The locum Clerk had signed the PC up for the three year deal with Mulberry & Co Auditors for 

their provision of services at a fixed price. 

 

 


